
 

 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 2016                                 NEWSLETTER 

Dear Members, 

Chapman Golf Club’s aim is to serve and deliver the best services to all its members with its international standard 

conference facilities and a course in first rate condition regardless of the harsh climatic fluctuations currently being 

experienced. Join us for our Wednesday and Saturday Club Competitions and enjoy the services or rather be part 

of the sponsors and get a chance to market your product or company to the golfers. Contact golf administrators: 

Ranga or Douglas to make your tee off reservations and also if you are interested in sponsoring a Wednesday or 

Saturday competition on golfadmin@chapmangolf.co.zw 

Two ladies at the 18th green. 



Chapman Golf Course continues to offer your one of the best greens, fairways and tee-boxes in 
Zimbabwe as well as outside the country. 
 
 
CLUB SPONSORSHIP 
 
We are happy to announce that we managed to get sponsors for our monthly Mega Medal as well as our 
monthly Individual Stableford Competitions. Our monthly Mega Medal Is now being sponsored by 
P.O.S.B whilst the Individual Stableford will now be sponsored by Nicoz Diamond. 
 
The door is still open to all companies and individuals who wish to take their business to a higher 
platform to sponsor our Wednesday Club Competitions. Being a sponsor gives you an opportunity to 
market your product(s) to quite a number of potential clients at our Golf Club. 
 

WEDNESDAY CLUB COMPETITION 
 

SATURDAY CLUB COMPETITION 

DATE SPONSOR DATE SPONSOR 

06 April Nissan Clover Leaf Motors 02 April CBZ  Holdings 

13 April Info Holdings 09 April Please sponsor this day 

20 April Please sponsor this day 16 April POSB Bank 

27 April Please sponsor this day 23 April Please sponsor this day 

  30 April Nicoz Diamond 

 

 

Club News 

The month of March was filled with a lot of activities including a number of fundraising golf days, 

conferences, golf tournaments and exhibitions. You are free to contact our Functions Department if you 

wish to have your function hosted at the Club. For the business community, this is a great opportunity to 

advertise and invite new business on your tables. Get yourself a day or two to sponsor our club 

competitions and get yourself a golden opportunity to display your wares. 

The Club is going to have its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 29 March at 1700 hrs in the Functions 

room. You are all expected to attend this important meeting which serves to discuss important club 

matters that affect the running of the club as well as welfare of our members so be sure not to miss this 

one. 

On the 2nd of April 2016, Chapman Golf Club will be hosting the Club Captain’s Dinner at 1900 hrs in the 

Fred Arian Room (Functions Room). Get your ticket and make sure you attend this prestigious event. For 

more information get in touch with the given contact details in the poster below. 



 

New Members 

We are very grateful that more new members are joining the club every month and obviously our 
members are instrumental in recruiting them, thank you for your work behind the scenes, which is a 
great sign of a better future for the club.  Below are the new members who recently joined us. 
 

Blazio Nyariri Blessing Shambare Fordwell Tasaranago 

Stanely Matiza Tafadzwa Moses Mahachi Ahmed Lunat 

Tichaona Ravasingadi Jefta Sakupwanya Flora Rusinga 

Rumbidzai Ninga 

 
 
 

 

 



RANGE NEWS 

 Junior Clinic – Mon 28th April to Fri 1st April. 9am to 11am.  $5/player all juniors welcome 

 

 We are expecting new balls at the beginning of April, for you to start working on your game for 

the Club Champs!!! 

 

 Advertising opportunities for your company or product at the range – contact Cath Riley 0772 

204 849 or the range office 0775464666. 

 

 Corporate Golf Days – provide your guests with the opportunity to practise before your    

Corporate Golf day.  Give each 

player a voucher of 25 balls for 

the range. Normal cost of ball 

hire for 25 balls $3, come and 

see us and we will give your 

company a reduced rate of $2. 

 

 The golf season is here – the 

more you practice the luckier 

you get!!! 

 

 We are not just a range we 

also host Openair Cinemas.  If 

you would like to advertise 

during one of our movies 

contact Cath Riley at the 

range. 

 

 The range is also a great venue 

for kids birthday parties, 

corporate product launch functions, team and school fundraising competitions. 

 

 

CLUB COMPETITIONS 

 Col-Johnson Final will be played on the 23th of April. 

 Bain Cup 3rd round will be played on the 2nd of April. 

 Please advise Golf Admin if you will not be available to play on the scheduled day. 



 

 

MARCH MONTHLY MEDAL SPONSORED BY CBZ BANK  

 

CBZ Monthly medal Championship Division Winner Mr L Clever. 

The winners are:  

Championship Division 0-6 h/caps   
Runner Up: No Taker 
Winner:  L Clever h/c 11 nett 72   
 
Division B 7-12 h/caps 
Runner Up:  DC Tsangamwe h/c 12 nett 75 c/out G Gwainda 
Winner :   A Toronga h/c 11 nett 72   
 



Division C 13-18 h/caps 
Runner Up: F Mataranyika h/c 15 nett 67 
Winner:  F Gumunyu h/c 15 nett 65  
Division D 19-24 h/caps 
Runner Up: S Matsvayi h/c 22 nett 72 
Winner:  M Dodo h/c 23 nett 67 
 
 

 
 
EXTERNAL RESULTS 
 
The A League team drew 3-3 
B League won 6-0. Congratulations and well done for a nice play. 
 



March Fixtures 
 
A League @B/Brooke vs Warren 
B League @Warren vs Police 

Both matches will be played on the 24th of April 2016. 

 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES 
 

 Members are advised to rent a locker for safe keeping of your belongings at the club. Rental fees are 
only $40 for the whole year, daily rental are $2, please safeguard you valuables and for those who 
own lockers renew your rental fees. Contact Patience at the Front Office for more details if you 
require a locker. Please note lockers are club property for rental.  

 Members are urged to update their email addresses in order to receive important club updates. We 
have reserved one telephone number 04 747969 for members incoming calls only and cell phone 
numbers 078 4014414 for accounts office and for the reception 0718 194 081. 

 To keep up with what’s happening at the club, like our Facebook page 
(www.facebook.com/chapmangolfclub) and also check on our website (www.chapmangolf.co.zw). 

 To make this newsletter more interesting, we will be having a member’s column where you can 
share short stories and jokes. You can send them on our email (marketing@chapmangolf.co.zw). 

 

 
Many thanks to Nicoz Diamond for sponsoring our monthly Saturday Individual Stableford 
Competition. 
 
Compiled by: 
 
Privilage Mashingaidze 
Sales & Marketing  
 

http://www.facebook.com/chapmangolfclub
http://www.chapmangolf.co.zw/

